
 
 
 
 

Meeting notes 
September 12, 2008

 
● Introduced the new 2008-2009 Officers
Doug Dziubla-President, Jenna Schneider-Vice President, Claudine Pierz-Treasurer, 
Christy Tomczak-Secretary, Evan Anderson-Webmaster   
● Went through our goals (long sleeve shirts for fall, t shirt for spring, bake sales, 

calendars) 
● Watched slide shows and videos of the pervious storm chasing trips
● Announced the dates for the storm chasing for the 2009 season 

April 24-May 3
May 15-25
May 28-June 7
June 12-21
July 10-19
 
Meeting for the signing up for the trips December 5th

 

 

 


